
W A N T  T O  M A K E  A
D I F F E R E N C E ?

HELP 
WANTED

The Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program is 
looking for volunteers who are willing to advocate 
for persons living in Long-Term Care Facilities. 

We need help in any of the following counties: 

Spokane     Ferry      Pend Oreille     Stevens     Whitman 

Benefits of Volunteering: 
Advocate for Residents 
Free Training
Office and Peer Support

Ongoing Monthly 
Training
Mileage Paid

For more information
call: 

(509) 456-7133
or Email

LTCOP@snapwa.org




